From: Scott Nagel

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 9:46:23 AM

Senator Dembrow and members of the committee,

I strongly oppose SB 1530. Please consider its devastating effects on local businesses and families.
Thanks you,

Scott Nagel

2839 Wallace Hills Ct NW
Salem OR 97304
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